MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF MARCH 11,1994

COMMANDER GENE RAMIREZ PRESIDING. A QUOROM OF MEMBERS
PRESENT. ROLL CALL OF OFFICERS AND ALL WERE PRESENT.

THE MINUTES OF THE PREVIOUS MEETING WERE ACCEPTED AS READ.
CHARLIE FONTANA INTRODUCED NEW MEMBER JERRY MARESCA.

COMMITTEE REPORTS:

HOSPITAL VISITATION: COMMANDER RAMIREZ SAID HE TALKED
TO VINNY ZANGARI AND VINNY IS PROGRESSING VERY WELL AND
SHOULD BE ATTENDING THE MEETINGS IN A FEW WEEKS.

CHILDREN AND YOUTH:
TONY CIATOLA REPORTED THAT HE WENT TO MONSIGNOR FARRELL

AND NEW DORP HIGH SCHOOLS IN ORDER TO OBTAIN NAMES OF
STUDENTS THAT THE PRINCIPALS WOUILD RECOMMEND TO RECIEVE
AWARDS AT THE CHILDREN AND YOUTH BREAKFAST.THEY WERE TO
NOTIFIY HIM IN WRITING BUT HE HAS NOT RECEIVED ANY LETTERS
AS OF THIS DATE. HE PLANS TO GET BACK TO THE SCHOOLS FOR A
FOLLOW UP.

POST ACTIVITIES:

CHARLIE FONTANA REPORTED THAT ST. PATRICK'S DAY DANCE
ON STURDAY,MARCH 26, HAS BEEN SOLD OUT. THE PARTY WILL START
AT 7PM.

EDITOR:

RICHIE REICHART SAID THAT HE PLANS NOW TO GET THE
NEWSLETTER OUT AFTER THE FIRST MEETING OF THE MONTH. HE
BELIEVES THIS WILL MORE INFORMATIVE. ANYONE WISHING TO PUT
SOMETHING IN THE NEWSLETTER SHOULD CONTACT HIM ON A TIMELY
BASIS.

HONOR GUARD:

RICHIE RIECHART SAID THAT AN HONOR GUARD WOULD BE NEEDED
AT THE COUNTY BIRTHDAY PARTY NEXT FRIDAY. HOWEVER, SINCE THE
HONOR GUARD DUTIES HAVE TO BE SHARED WITH OHER POSTS, HE IS
NOT SURE HOW MANY HONOR GUARDS FROM OUR POST WILL BE NEEDED.



